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Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

I live near the Hoodoo Roadless area and I want it to stay wild and remote. 

 

I would like to see the entire Hoodoo Roadless Area continue as a Recommended Wilderness 

 

Snowmobiles have no place in such a wilderness area. They disturb the wildlife, including the Mountain Goats,

and they ruin the experience for non-motorized recreation. We need to reduce the human impact in this

wilderness area to give our wildlife a chance to thrive.

 

Thank you for working so hard to create the forest plan. And thanks for the opportunity to comment.


